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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

September 17, 2014 
 
EA-10-161 
 
Mr. John Thornton 
Safety Director/Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
Professional Service Industries, Inc. 
1901 South Meyers Road, Suite 400 
Oakbrook Terrace, IL  60181 
 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF LETTERS DATED AUGUST 19, 2014 AND 

SEPTEMBER 14, 2014 (EA-10-161) ─ PROFESSIONAL SERVICE INDUSTRIES, 
INC. 

 
Dear Mr. Thornton:   
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated August 19, 2014, in response to the 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Confirmatory Order Number EA-10-161 (Order), 
and your letter dated September 14, 2014, requesting rescission of the Order.   
 
We have reviewed your letter dated August 19, 2014, and have no further questions at this time.  
We are in the process of reviewing the September 14, 2014, letter.  At the completion of our 
review, we will provide you with our findings in a separate correspondence.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 2.390 of the NRC’s 
“Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC’s Public Document Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/ adams.html.   
 
Please feel free to contact Robert Gattone of my staff if you have any questions.  Mr. Gattone 
can be reached at 630-829-9823.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
Aaron T. McCraw, Chief 
Materials Inspection Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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